CIPY LOWIS 6/24/95
JACK 128/95
MA

PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING FOR 1996 NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU

A MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE WAS HELD MAY 17, 1995 AT PLYMOUTH BETHESDA CHURCH. WITH 17 MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE.

REPORTS OF THE COMMITTEES:

LOGO: THE LOGO HAS BEEN RESUBMITTED FOR REVISIONS AND HAS NOT BEEN RETURNED YET.

CONCERT: JAY WILLIAMS SR. HAS SENT A LETTER TO JASON HOWARD BUT HAS HAD NOT REPLY. BEV ROBERTS REPORTED THAT SHE HAS CONTACTED HIS MANAGER AND AGENT IN NEW YORK & LONDON. THE AGENT IN LONDON ADVISED THAT JASON HOWARD WOULD LIKE TO BE HERE, HOWEVER HE HAS A CONFLICT SINCE HE MUST BE IN LONDON THE FOLLOWING MONDAY MORNING FOR A REHERSAL. THERE WAS A DISCUSSION ON WHETHER WE COULD CHANGE THE BANQUET TO ACCOMODATE HIM. BEV WILL FOLLOW THROUGH ON THIS.

GYMANFA GANU: WAITING FOR CONCERT PLANS TO BE FINALIZED.

REGISTRATION: NO REPORT

SEMINARS: PAM IS WAITING FOR A REPLY FROM POULTNEY ABOUT THE GENEOLOGY SEMINAR.

FUND RAISING: LETTERS ARE BEING PREPARED AND CALLS WILL BE MADE ON PROSPECTIVE ADVERTISERS. BRIAN HUGHES WOULD LIKE TO SEND LETTERS TO WELSH RELATED CELEBRETIES TO SECURE AUTOGRAPHED PHOTOS.

TRANSPORTATION AND HOSPITALITY: NO REPORT

TOURS: PRICES FOR THE BUS RENTAL WERE GIVEN: \$456. FOR BLUE MT., \$400. FOR REMSEN, SHERILL AND COOPERSTOWN. EACH BUS HOLDS 47 PEOPLE.

HOSPITALITY: NO REPORT

WORSHIP: THE REV. DR. JOHN MORRIS WILL BE THE MINISTER FOR THE MORNING SERVICE. BETTY JONES WILL READ THE SCRIPTURE IN WELSH & REV. EARL WILLIAMS SR. WILL READ THE SCRIPTURE IN ENGLISH. THE PRAYER WILL BE DONE BY REV. DAVID JONES. GWYNDAF ROBERTS WILL BE THE ACCOMPANIST AND WILL CHOOSE THE HYMNS. THE ST. DAVID'S CHOIR WILL SING.

MEALS BETWEEN SESSIONS: NO REPORT

MOSON LAWEN: JAY WILLIAMS HAS HEARD FROM THE GROUP KISS N TAN AND IT WOULD BE POSSIBLE FOR THEM TO PREFORM AND ALSO CONDUCT SEMINARS ON FOLK DANCING.

MARKETPLACE: WE HAVE AN OFFER OF A COMPUTER PROGRAM THAT CAN BE USED TO TRACK VENDORS AND TO SET UP THE MARKETPLACE. THERE WAS ALSO A DISCUSSION ON ITEMS TO BE SOLD BY OUR SOCIETY IN THE MARKETPLACE.

BOOTH HARRISBURG: WE HAVE BEEN GIVEN SHOPPING BAGS FROM THE ONEIDA NATION AND WE WILL ALSO HAVE "I LOVE NY" BAGS WITH OUR LOGO TO GIVE OUT.

BANQUET: OWEN & BETTY EVANS HAVE BEEN IN CONTACT WITH HARTS HILL INN AND THEY ADVISED THAT THE ROOM WILL BE HELD UNTIL JUNE AND DEPOSIT WILL BE REQUIRED AFTER THAT TIME. IT IS POSSIBLE THAT UP TO 800 CAN BE SEATED. 260 OF THE TEA CUP FAVORS HAS BEEN MADE SO FAR.

AWR Y PLANT: THERE WAS A DISCUSSION AS TO THE FORMAT AND PERSON TO CONDUCT THE PROGRAM. JOANNE YACOBELLI WILL BE CONTACTED.

STEVE REESE DISPLAYED A BANNER WHICH IS AVAILABLE FROM THE HARRISBURG COMMITTEE. SIZE-3 X 4 AT \$50. IT WAS AGREED THAT 6 BANNERS SHOULD BE PURCHASED FOR OUR USE

THE MEETING WAS ADJOURNED WITH THE NEXT MEETING PLANNED FOR JUNE 21, 1995 AT PLYMOUTH BETHESDA CHURCH.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,

PATRICIA C. DIVERS & PRISCILLA PEARL